
Every child matters… every childhood matters. 

  

 

 

 
Sports Day 2023 

Our annual sports day is tomorrow Wednesday 14th June at Costello Stadium.   

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9am, aiming for a 10am start at the stadium. 

Parents and carers are welcome to come to the stadium to watch and support. The children will 

be sat in the covered stadium seating area in the morning during the individual races and for 

lunch. There will also be space available for parents in the seating area as well as space to stand 

and sit around the track. We require all spectators to stay behind the barriers on the edge of the 

track throughout the day.  

 

Your child will need: 

 To arrive at school in their PE kit prepared for any weather 

 Have a packed lunch (If your child has a free school meal then their packed lunch will be 

provided if needed. This will be a sandwich, a piece of fruit and a drink). 

 Plenty to drink 

 Sun cream 

 Sunhat 

 

If you would like your children to sit with you during lunch time, you will be able to go and collect 

them from their class teacher and return them at the end of lunch. If you choose to do this, your 

children are your responsibility during that time.  

 

We will be returning back to school via coach ready for a normal collection of children at 3pm.  If 

you wish to collect your child from the stadium at the end of the day please make sure that the 

classteacher knows you have taken them. 

 

We look forward to an enjoyable day. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Louise Oddy and Tracy Mercer 
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